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STATE OF
COLORADO

Re: Pit 29 Quarterly Monitoring Report

1 message

Gagnon - DNR, Nikie <nikie.gagnon@state.co.us>

Gagnon - DNR, Nikie <nikie.gagnon@state.co.us> Wed, Jul 19, 2023 at 8:04 PM

To: Emily Schallenkamp <eSchallenkamp@brannan1.com>
Hi Emily.

Thank you for submitting the Q2 2023 ground level monitoring report for Pit 29 (Permit No. M-1980-183). | reviewed the
report and have no additional comments at this time.

Nikie Gagnon
Environmental Protection Specialist

@ COLORADO
E <
Department of Natural Resources

Division of Reclamation,

Mining and Safety
P 303.866.3567 x8126 | C 720.527.1640 | F 303.832.8106
Physical: 1313 Sherman Street, Room 215, Denver, CO 80203
Mailing: DRMS Room 215, 1001 E 62nd Ave, Denver, CO 80216
nikie.gagnon@state.co.us | https://www.drms.colorado.gov

On Tue, Jul 11, 2023 at 4:32 PM Emily Schallenkamp <eSchallenkamp@brannan1.com> wrote:
Hello,
Please see the attached letter, well monitoring data, and well monitoring graph.

Please let me know if you have any questions.

Thank you,

Emily Schallenkamp

Environmental Specialist

0-303-853-5336

C-720-537-0710

https://mail.google.com/mail/u/0/?ik=07448aba5e&view=pt&search=all&permthid=thread-f:1771165173325742413%7Cmsg-a:r-159366429501569523...
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